

Sharpe, Tranner <tsharpe@sanjuancountyut.gov>

Recommendation for Health Director

1 message

Sharpe, Tranner <tsharpe@sanjuancountyut.gov>
To: Mack McDonald <mmcdonald@sanjuancountyut.gov>

Fri, Sep 12, 2025 at 3:37 PM

County Commissioners & Mack,

The San Juan County Board of Health met on Thursday August 28, 2025, to discuss and determine who they would like to hire for the County Public Health Executive Director / Health Officer position. The Board's decision that is being presented for your approval, as the San Juan County Chief Administrative Officer, is to offer the position to Dr.Jordon Begay. Please let me know if you have any other questions.

Sincerely,

Ron Skinner

Public Health Chair

SAN JUAN

P.O. Box 9

117 South Main Street #221 Monticello, Utah 84535